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The University of Fiji 
wishes to inform that a 
hoax email impersona�ng 
the Vice-Chancellor 
Professor Sushila Chang 
has been circula�ng.  
Kindly ignore any            
suspicious messages or 
posts deemed to be sent 
by the Vice -Chancellor, or 
bearing the University’s 
or her name.

If you receive any such 
email, please contact our 
media team via email; 
SangitaP@unifiji.ac.�
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